Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/15/2021 4:06:54 PM

First name: Josh Last name: Berlo Organization:

Title:

Comments: October 15, 2021

Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project #52440

Dear USFS:

Thank you for your diligent work on the proposed Lutsen Mountains Expansion Project. As an avid user of the outdoors it is appreciated.

As an accomplished hiker and alpine skier I am writing to express my personal, ardent, informed support and excitement for this project. After carefully reviewing the proposals, I think the current alternative WELL balances of the needs, usage and protection of the National Forest with an SUP.

I did attend the virtual Town Hall as well. I am a volunteer with several hiking trails and protection entities and an accomplished alpine skier. I share this so you know that I am well informed in these interests, uses and protections. To be clear, I am sharing my PERSONAL opinion and thoughts only at this time.

Please GRANT Lutsen Mountains Corporation the requested SUP.

Thank you for listening.